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On January 19, 2022, the Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs (FGA) was
visited by a group of students from the Department of Geodesy and Geoinformatics together with
Professor Doc. Dr. Jasmina Taletović, within the subject Web GIS in the first year of Master's studies. The
visit was of informative and professional character in order to give students an impression of what FGA
execute and how modern technologies in the field of Web GIS are used.



On behalf of the Federal Geodetic Administration students were welcomed by the Assistant Director Mr.
Denis Tabučić, who gave a general presentation on FGA, what are business of FGA, products,
applications, services and business competencies. The concrete application of technology in the field of
Web GIS, used by the FGA, was presented by Mr. Jasmin Ćatić, consultant. Students were shown a
complete procedure of preparation and publication of spatial data for the purposes of presentation on FGA
and SDI Geoportals.

Also, technical equipment, information and communication technologies, modern technologies,
applications and software respectively everything that is needed to ensure the timeliness, accuracy and
availability of data space to all interested users were presented to students.
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